

November 2, 2007

Terrance Jankowski Organ Historical Society Michigan Chapter 9052 Grenoble Dr. Milan, MI 48160

Dear Mr. Jankowski,

On behalf of all of our listeners, I want to thank the Michigan Chapter of the Organ Historical Society for the donation of \$500 we received October 27, 2007. This contribution will help support Pipedreams, a new weekly program on WRCJ that will showcase organ music.

This is a very exciting opportunity to raise the level of interest in organ music and increase appreciation for the instrument. We are very grateful your organization has joined with us on this project.

WRCJ Station Manager